
We have been diligently chasing ammo and components 
with no luck so far.  We do have some economy ammo left 
from the end of last year but it will be limited until we can 
procure more. That means that the policy that was in 
effect last fall concerning shell purchases from the club will 
remain in use.  We suggest that if you haven't been 
watching closely you start buying ammo any time you can 
find it.  Walmart in Beatrice and Lincoln have been putting 
TRAP LEGAL ammo on the shelves occasionally and you 
need to be there at the right time to get it.  Obviously other 
retailers have been offering ammo also so be aware that 
shells may not be available from the club! 


